
From: Chenery, Roger [roger.chenery@highways.gsi.gov.uk]
Sent: 07 August 2012 13:46 
To: Community Infrastructure Levy 
Subject: Community Infrastructure Levy for Broadland, Norwich and South Norfolk.- modifications 
to draft charging schedule 
Dear Sir, 
  
Thank you for notification of consultation on the above dated 6 August 2012. 
  
I can confirm that the Highways Agency on behalf of the Secretary of State raises no 
objection to the modifications and does not wish to be heard by the Examiner. 
  
The Highways Agency therefore has no further comment to make. 
  
Yours faithfully  
  
  
Roger Chenery, Asset Manager, Asset Development Team 
Highways Agency | Woodlands | Manton Lane | Bedford | MK41 7LW 
Tel: +44 (0) 1234 796008 | Mobile: + 44 (0) 7710 958380 
Web: http://www.highways.gov.uk 
GTN: 3013 6008  
 
Safe roads, reliable journeys, informed travellers 
Highways Agency, an executive agency of the Department for Transport. 
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